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Turnbull R.C. High Meeting of Parent Council  
3rd March 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

In Attendance 

 

Mrs Angela Murray                   PC Chair 

Mrs Laura McManus                 PC Vice Chair 

Mrs Catriona O’Donnell            PC Secretary 

Mrs Angie Swann                     Church representative 

Mrs. Eileen Kennedy                Head teacher 

Kate Dow                                  Parent 

 
 

 Agenda Item 

1. 
 
 
 
2. 
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Apologies 
 
Cllr Low, Cllor Williamson, Steven Cornfield, Mr Tho 
 
Approval of Minutes  
 
Mrs Kennedy amended minutes which will be made available on the school website. 
 
 
Head Teacher’s Report 
 
With regards to staff, the school are actively recruiting a 0.4 for Chemistry and 0.4 Teacher of wellbeing. 
 
 
 
Parish Report 
 
Mrs Swann informed the forum that there are Stations of the Cross in School with Monthly devotions in 
Class & in the oratory on Fridays at 1300. 
 
 
Chairs Report 
 
Angela explained that she had attended an archdiocese meeting regarding Parent Councils.  There is to 
be a charter that can provide support to Parent Councils when needed.  This is a supportive role available 
to all councils to ensure that Catholic ethos is included within the school and parent council.  Angela 
commented to the meeting that she didn’t feel the requirement for much support as the parent council 
included the catholic ethos of the school. 
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The next meeting for this is planned for October to review the Scotland Education Act. 
 
There have been no dates for Parent Council Forum with the Council. 
  
 
 
Health & Safety Issue 
 
No issues raised. 
 
 
 
Parental Correspondence 
 
Pre-ordering of meals has currently been suspended due to lack of staff.  Some parents commented that 
the pupils like to know what the menu is likely to be. 
 
Text alerts to parents with the message “absent from school” was raised regarding the length of time to 
identify where in the school the pupil is located. 
 
 
AOCB 
 
Angela raised that she had recently found a prayer to end the meeting and would share it. 
 
Next meeting – 12 May 2025 at 1900 
 
 

 


